
Fraudulent Reservation(s):  
 
 
After a recent audit of our Lap Swim program at Los Baños del Mar, it has come to our 
attention that there may be individuals attempting to sign up for additional lap swim 
reservations through a variety of fraudulent practices. We would like to remind everyone 
participating in the Lap Swim program that signups are currently limited at two swims 
per week. Individuals caught attempting to circumvent this rule are in direct violation of 
the City of Santa Barbara’s Parks and Recreation Department Code of Conduct which 
states: “No activities that unreasonably interfere with other participants’ use of Parks and 
Recreation programs and facilities are allowed.” “Program rules and regulations shall be 
observed at all times.” Any individual, which has been documented circumventing the 
Los Baños sign up system, will be found in direct violation of these rules and will have 
their facility privileges revoked for a period of seven (7) days for the first offense. A 
second violation will result in a thirty (30) day suspension from Los Baños. 
 

WARNING! Staff has been made aware that there are individuals looking to use the 
cancellation feature of Signup Genius to attempt to gain additional reservations during 
the week. Individuals found doing so will have the facility privileges revoked and may 
lead to the disabling of the cancellation feature. 

 
 
 


